
 

 

 
 
 

 
Press Conference Notice 
For Immediate Release 
June 17, 2021 

 
 

Chatham County Chairman Chester Ellis to Hold Press Conference  
with Georgia Ports Authority  

 
Chatham County, GA (June 17, 2021) – Chatham County Chairman Chester Ellis, will hold a press conference 
June 18, 2021, with Georgia Ports Authority at the Georgia Ports Authority Auditorium at 9 AM. Chairman Ellis 
and Georgia Ports Authority will discuss with local Minority/Women Business Enterprises (M/WBE) 
requirements needed for businesses to work with the Ports. This meeting with Georgia Ports Authority and 
M/WBE is part of the “One Chatham” Initiative. The “One Chatham” Initiative brings together the County, 
Municipal Governments, the Savannah-Chatham Public School System, and community stakeholders to discuss 
and plan future projects.  
 
The press conference will stream on Comcast Channel 16 and on the Chatham County website 
(https://chathamcountyga.gov/OurCounty/Cgtv). Due to COVID-19 restrictions, media outlets are asked to 
send one representative. Masks and social distancing will be required. 
 

 
What: Chairman Chester Ellis to hold press conference with Georgia Ports Authority 
 
Where: Georgia Ports Authority Annex 100 Main St, Garden City, GA 31408 
 
When: Friday, June 18, 2021, at 9 AM  

 
Contact: 
Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912) 652-7974 
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 


